
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Hyrum City Council of Hyrum, City, Utah will hold a 
public hearing Thursday, January 6, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the Hyrum City Council 
Chambers, 60 West Main, Hyrum. The purpose of this hearing is to receive public 
comments regarding Hyrum City’s Storm Water Management Plan.   
 
Copies of the Storm Water Management Plan are available at the Hyrum City Office, 60 
West Main, Hyrum, weekdays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., and on the 
City’s website at www.hyrumcity.org. 
 
 
     ________________________________   
     Stephanie Fricke 
     City Recorder 
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